
Invitation to the Fly-In to Corsica / Calvi 
 

 

Dear Members, 

 

As already announced, our Fly-In this year will take us to Corsica, also known 

as "Ile de Beauté", the "Island of Beauty", from 

 

Thursday, 3rd June - Sunday, 6th, 2010 
 

The fourth-largest island in the Mediterranean is, with its natural contrasts, a 

treat for photographers and lovers of unspoilt nature. Corsica rises more than 

2,700 meters above the sea, offering its own special charm to the eager explorer. 

From the flat sandy beaches of the east coast across the rugged foothills of the 

mountains down to the cliff-fringed coves of the west coast there is a constantly 

changing picture of untouched and wild landscapes. As yet largely undeveloped 

for the tourist trade, the Island of Beauty is an insider tip for independent 

travellers. 

 

Rooms have been reservered for us at the first class Hotel La Villa, with its 

stunning views over the sea and the mountains. 

 

We will be taking the Island Railway "Micheline" through the beautiful 

landscape from Calvi to the Ile Rousse, followed by a sightseeing tour on the 

coach through the Balagne region. 

 

On Saturday we will be having lunch in the Nicaretu Bay, right on the beach 

itself: lamb on skewers with regional specialities. There will be a chance for 

swimming and walking, too. 

 

Dear Members, you are cordially invited to join us. You will find the complete 

program and the registration form attached. 

 

The hotel rooms will be assigned in order of registration, earlier registrations 

receiving better rooms. The registration deadline is: 31
st
 March, 2010. 

 

I hope that most of you will be able to take part. 

 

With best regards and see you again in Corsica! 

 

Wilhelm Schröer 

 

PS See page 2! 



 

 

 
 


